
 
  

 	

	

 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
We are building our Book Fair Team! The Scholastic Book Fair at our school is 
scheduled for Thursday October 13th, 2022 from 4:30-6:00 pm. 
 
The Book Fair is the perfect opportunity for kids and families to come together and 
explore new and must-read books for a variety of ages, levels and interests. 
 
If you would like to help, please print and complete the form below by circling any 
areas where you would like to participate!  Return the form to your child’s teacher 
by Tuesday October 4th, 2022. 
 
Thank you so much for helping us inspire reading at Spring Valley! 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Mancini and Ms. Baatz 
Book Fair Organizers  
	
	

Sign me up to help at the Book Fair!	
 
Volunteer Name ____________________________  Email _____________________________ 
 
Please circle your availability below and how you would like to help  
 

• Setting up the Fair on Friday October 7th, 2022 from 12:30 – 2:30pm 
 

• Helping shoppers at the Fair on Thursday October 13th from 4:30 - 6:00pm  
 

• Checkout at the Fair on Thursday October 13th from 4:30 – 6:00pm 
 

• Packing up the Fair on Friday October 14th from 9:30 – 11:30am 
        


